
Dear Marysville Families,
Happy Spring and welcome to the month of May.  It’s hard to believe we officially have less than 6 full weeks of school left
before summer break. While this time of year is filled with lots of excitement and fun activities it is important to remember
that there is still lots of learning to be done to prepare students to elevate to the next grade level.  

Some of our wonderful upcoming events include a celebration for Asian American Pacific Islander Heritage Month, and a
student talent show.  Please look for more information in this newsletter and in the upcoming weekly newsletter.

State Testing
Starting this week Students in 3rd - 5th grade will be taking standardized tests.  It is very important to allow your student(s)
to take the tests and to encourage them to put forth their best efforts.  Ahead of testing day, we hope your students can
get a good sleep and come ready to demonstrate all the amazing things they’ve learned. Classroom teachers will share
more specifics with you as needed. Thanks, again, for your support in ensuring we have the consistent data that comes from
high participation. 

Job opportunity at our school!
Next year, Reading Results, a local literacy non-profit organization who provides High-Impact Tutoring, will be joining our
school! They’re hiring members of our school community to work as Reading Tutors – no experience necessary, positions
begin mid-September! They have openings for community members to work as part-time, paid Tutors three days each week.
Reading Results is looking for future Tutors who are: driven to support student success, critical thinkers and ready/willing to
learn (coachable), racially, ethnically and/or culturally reflective of our students. For priority consideration apply online at:
https://readingresultspdx.org/hiring

Kindergarten Registration for next school year.
Register online before June 1:
Visit https://www.pps.net/kinderenroll

Prefer paper?
Call our school office 503-916-6363 
or email Marysvilleinfo@pps.net

Have questions?
Call our school office or PPS Enrollment & Transfer (503.916.3205

Warmly,

Cathy (she/her) and Serene (she/her)

PRINCIPAL'S 
MESSAGE

LOST AND FOUND
Please remember to check the lost and found
for any items your child may have left at school.
We have quite a lot of things!!
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Please note that AAPI has
been updated to AANHPI -

Asian American Native
Hawaiian Pacific Islander
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MONTHMONTH

CONTACTCONTACT

For this month, I will be continuing the conversation about
career cluster such as STEM, manufacture, food science,

agriculture, etc. Students will be exposed to various career
options through counseling lesson! 

I have also started friendship group for 1st graders with Ms.
Le, the school psychologist, and well-being groups for third

graders. Feel free to contact me for any questions! 

Ms. Sakura’s API affinity group will
be hosting an assembly to

celebrate Asian Pacific Islander
heritage month on Friday, May
23rd! 4-5 th grade API students

will be part of the fashion show to
showcase their cultural traditional
attire and perform that represents

themselves and their culture!

API students from Franklin High
School will also join us in the

assembly! Parents are welcome to
watch the assembly!

We are also working on creating
a poster that talks about famous

people from their culture. 

Sakura Hamada
She/her

sahamada@pps.net
971-231-9329

CAREER SPOTLIGHTCAREER SPOTLIGHT
ComposerDJ

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Yk1LFEbQCKA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Zaw1qXh6zds


FROM THE LIBRARY
If your child is interested in OBOB, next year's book list is
out, so if you're interested in participating, click on this
LINK to see the list! 

The end of the school year is coming up which means all
library books will need to be returned to the school
soon. The last week to check out books is May 19-23.
Please make sure you are checking your homes for any
library books!

All books are DUE June 2nd!

Please contact me if you have any questions:
ctucker@pps.net or on Remind.
-Ms. Tucker, she/her/hers, Teacher Librarian

ATTENDANCEDear families,
Let’s Finish the Year Strong – Every Day Counts!
As we enter the final full month of school, we want
to remind you how important it is for your child to
be here each day. The end of the year is packed
with fun events, special activities, and
celebrations—and we want your child to be a part
of every moment!
The last day of school for Portland Public Schools
is June 12, 2025, and our amazing teachers will be
teaching every single day until then. Let’s make
sure our students are here to learn, grow, and
celebrate all they’ve accomplished!

ATTENDANCE WORD CHALLENGE – Still Going
Strong!Huge congratulations to Mr. Boehm, Ms.
Shue, Ms. Chedester, and Ms. Anello for
completing the challenge two times in a row!
And a big shout-out to Ms. Mosqueda, Ms. Joy,
Ms. Jones, and Ms. Gebbie's class for completing
it for the first time!

Check out our April Attendance Assembly below.
Let’s keep the momentum going—every day
matters, and every student counts! Please let us
know if we can support with your child(ren)‘s
attendance.  

On behalf of our ASERT team, Hang Jones
(she/her) 

https://www.oregonbattleofthebooks.org/2024-2025-titles/
https://www.oregonbattleofthebooks.org/2024-2025-titles/
mailto:ctucker@pps.net




Marysville families attended Family Lobby Day in
Salem last month to advocate for more funding
for our public schools.




